scott anderson

I'm a tax payer and boater that disagrees with the Puget Sound no discharge zone. Puget Sounds has
big tides and fast moving currents. This makes for a great mixing zone. All pleasure boats already
have holding tanks for black water. One of the problems is the lack of pump out station. The pump
station that are in existence are poorly maintained. What would the cost to tax payers to improve the
pump out stations? What would be the cost of installing grey water tanks and where would you put
them on an existing boat. Room in the bilge will be a problem. What would the cost to the
commercial fleet? The commercial fleet is already vary competitive. This could take away jobs
which would mean less tax money for the state. I vote NO for the no discharge zone.Thank you.
Scott Anderson



